
12/13/2022

Ms. Erin Auzins
Principal Legislative Analyst
King County
35030 SE Douglas Street Suite 210
Snoqualmie, WA 98065

Sent Via Electronic Mail

Re: King County--2022-S-4622--Notice of Final Adoption

Dear Ms. Auzins:

Thank you for sending the Washington State Department of Commerce the Notice of Final 
Adoption as required under RCW 36.70A.106.  We received your submittal with the following 
description.

A one-year moratorium prohibiting the acceptance of applications for the establishment of 
new or expansion of existing wineries, breweries, distilleries (WBDs) and remote tasting 
rooms, as primary or accessory uses or as home occupations or home industries; and 
prohibiting temporary use permits for WBDs and remote tasting room; and establishing a 
work program

We received your submittal on 12/13/2022 and processed it with the Submittal ID 2022-S-4622. 
Please keep this letter as documentation that you have met this procedural requirement.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Growth Management Services at 
reviewteam@commerce.wa.gov, or call Kirsten Larsen, (360) 280-0320.
 
Sincerely,

Review Team
Growth Management Services
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